
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: February 14, 2019 

 

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 
Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 
From: Danielle Olson, Director of Human Resources 

 
Re: Appointment to the Public Employees Relations Commission Panel per PERC Ordinance 

Appendix  "A" Section 1.003 

 

Date: January 31, 2019 
 

 

 
 

STAFF  RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council appoint Mr. Stephen E. Jacobs to fill the position of 

“Chair” to the Town of Palm Beach Public Employees Relations Commission (PERC). 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

The current term of the Chair, held by Ray Snow,  of the Public Employees Relations Commission 

(PERC) is vacant.  A Blue Ribbon Panel was appointed by Town Council on January 8, 2019, to 

recommend one or more qualified individuals for appointment to the Town's Public Employees 

Relations Commission (PERC).  The Blue Ribbon Panel, comprised of Ned Barnes, president of 

the Palm Beach Civic Association and Roberta Mambrino, of the Citizens Association of Palm 

Beach, met on January 9, 2019 to select a qualified individual to submit to the Town Council for 

appointment to the MiniPERC.  The Blue Ribbon Panel unanimously recommends Mr. Stephen E. 

Jacobs, whose bio is provided, to fill the position of “Chair”. 

 

 FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT  

 
 There is no funding impact to the Town of Palm Beach regarding this issue. 

 
Attachments 


